
 

 

On July 28, 2014, the Riverview School District Board of School Directors 
adopted Policy 810.2 Transportation – Video/Audio Recording. This policy 
authorizes the use of Video/Audio recording on all district-owned, operated, or 
contracted school buses or school vehicles. According to the policy, “The use of 
video and audio recording equipment supports efforts to maintain discipline 
and to ensure the safety and security of all students, staff, contractors and 
others being transported on district-owned, operated, or contracted school 
buses or school vehicles.”  


